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Reflect on Recognition
process & feedback, if
you applied
Discuss Tier 2 Team
Roster for next school
year
Plan for summer SW-
PBS work dates & focus
topics
Make plans for Summer
Institute on June 3-4

Early Bird
Registration Ends
May 1st $275)
After May 1st, $325

Attend Summer
Institute at Tan-Tar-A
on June 3-4
Plan/Revise systems
for the upcoming school
year
Identify PD needs for
veteran and new staff
Reorganize leadership
team if needed

systems data Practices
Review and update
student identification
guidelines for the
upcoming year

Make plans for beginning
of year Tier 2 team/staff
training needs
Review and revise Tier 2
interventions

Conduct monthly
review of existing
school data for
student identification
Follow Decision
Making Flow Chart for
students receiving
Tier 2 Interventions
Consider data
guidelines for fading
intervention
Do you have students
who are having a
positive response and
ready to fade before
end of year?

Are any students ready to
graduate from
interventions?
Plan a celebration to
recognize their
achievement and continue
relationships with
intervention alumni
Make a plan for students
who are participating in
interventions 

        as the school year ends
Ensure Tier 2 team
develops a monitoring and
transition plan for the
beginning of the coming
year
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